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Topics: Our main topic for this half-term is “France”. This is predominantly a Geography topic, focusing on 
particular aspects of French life, culture and demographics. We will also weave elements of sport into the 
topic as we will be engaged in Sports Week and Sports Day as well as examining a number of sports and 
sporting events. 
In PSHE we are exploring relationships, including aspects of growing up and SRE (Sex and Relationships 
Education). Please see our website for further details.  
Computing will focus on web searching and browsing along with the ongoing theme of online safety. 
RE will be thinking about the importance of The Bible in Christianity and comparing with Jewish holy texts. 
Geography will extend map and compass skills, with a human geography focus on France. 
PE has a focus on Teambuilding and Athletics. 
In Music we will be revisiting and consolidating the songs and skills learnt this year. 
  

 

PE: Every Thursday afternoon. Please send your children to school wearing their PE kit and trainers on these 
days.  
 
Swimming lessons are on Tuesdays. This half term they began on 3rd June and will run until 1st July. Your 
child will need an appropriate swimming costume and towel, contained in a draw string bag. Please see the 
school website for appropriate swimming kit. 
 

 

Homework: The children have their homework grid in their green homework books. Please encourage your 
child to complete one piece of homework per week. Wherever possible these will be marked and returned on 
the same day. We will be using some of the homework to populate our Topic Display. 
 

 

Class Book: We are continuing to read “Secrets of a Sun King” by Emma Carrol. 
 

 

Spellings and Tables: Spellings and tables tests are on Thursdays. Please spend time with your child 
learning these in preparation. They will also bring home new work to learn on Fridays. 

 

Handwriting Pens: Erasable “Frixion” pens and refills are available to buy from school. Please use Parent 
Hub for payment. The children will then collect them from the school office. 

 


